From: Mel Crane [mailto:gentec@gentecltd.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 27, 2023 8:13 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: New Irving in Borden

Allison,

| have traveled considerably in the three Maritime provinces as a large animal veterinarian working in embryo transfer
in all three provinces for many years. When considering a fuel stop on the way out or on the way home, | have
preferred to stop at Borden because: 1. There is adequate service in that small area meaning line ups are not a factor 2.
The owner operated services at all three outlets are much more personal and efficient than the usual highway fuel stop.
Adding another fuel outlet in the area may result in a closure of one or more of the existing businesses and that would
definitely be a negative result. Prices are competitive and service is better than other communities in PEI. | ask you to
please decline the application to open another outlet in that area.

Thanks for your consideration,
Mel Crane

Kensington PEI
902 888 7992



